
Closure of footpath on Bradford Road 

  

Curo and our contractors are building a new roundabout on Bradford Road at the entrance to 
Mulberry Park (the former Foxhill MOD site) to create a safe junction for all road users. 

As part of this work, the footpath on the north side of Bradford Road will be closed from Friday 
16 September for up to five weeks.  This will enable us to carry out highway works safely. 

The footpath will be closed outside 159 Bradford Road and a temporary pedestrian crossing will be 
installed.  Pedestrians can then use the south side of Bradford Road and cross back to the north side 
at the zebra crossing outside 197 Bradford Road. 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused by these essential works.  If you have any queries, 
please contact: 

Mulberry Park Project Team 
Tel: 0300 123 2460 
Email: mulberrypark@curo-group.co.uk 

  

This came with a footnote:

We would really appreciate it if you could share this information with your members, school 
parents and any other local residents who may be affected. 

Kind regards 

Susan Fletcher 
Communications Manager 
01225 36 6203 
susan.fletcher@curo-group.co.uk 
The Maltings, River Place, Lower Bristol Road, Bath, BA2 1EP
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